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15 October 2018 

Mr. Cristian Perez 
Senior Project Manager 
Kinder Morgan Energy Partners 
1001 Louisiana St. 
Houston, Texas   77002 
Email:  Cristian_perez@kindermorgan.com 

Dear Mr. Perez, 

Kinder Morgan Utopia Ltd. (Kinder Morgan)  
Application for the Detroit River Crossing Replacement Project (Project) 
under section 58 of the National Energy Board Act (NEB Act)  
National Energy Board (NEB) Information Request #1 
Request for Extension 

On 5 October 2018, the NEB issued to Kinder Morgan Information Request No. 1 regarding  
the above-noted Project. On 12 October 2018, the NEB received a letter from Kinder Morgan 
requesting an extension to the filing of its responses to those Information Requests to 
Wednesday, 17 October 2018. 

The Board is of the view that Kinder Morgan’s extension request is reasonable.  

If you have any questions about this letter, please contact Suzanne Brown, Technical 
Coordinator, at 587-437-6966, or through the Board’s toll-free number at 1-800-899-1265. 

Yours truly, 

Original signed by 

Sheri Young  
Secretary of the Board 


	Kinder Morgan Utopia Ltd. (Kinder Morgan)

